Kindergarten Supply List
2017-2018
School supplies may be ordered online through the School Tool Box Company. Your child’s supplies will

be labeled and delivered to their homeroom teacher prior to the start of school. You will be emailed a link
with ordering instructions when it becomes available later this spring.

If you choose not to pre-order supplies, the following list should be purchased, labeled and brought to
school the day of Kindergarten Orientation: Friday, August 4th, 2017 at 9:30 AM. Please note that our
proposed first day of school is Wednesday, August 9th. Students in Kindergarten will attend ONE day
that week- August, 9th, 10th or 11th — based on their last name. All students will begin as a full class
Monday, August 14th. A postcard will be mailed at the end of July announcing your child’s teacher and
their staggered day entrance.

1 - 4 pack dry erase BLACK EXPO markers, CHISEL tip

1 “Kinder-Mat” (5/8" x 19" x 45" opened and folds 4 times) Note: All other brands, styles and
oversized mats will be returned. No built in pillows, blankets, etc. Space is limited.

1 box of tissue

1 roll of paper towels

1 box of eight classic crayons (No large, jumbo, glitter or scented crayons)

1 pack (50 sheets) Tru-Ray 9x12, ASSORTED colors, construction paper

4 Elmers glue sticks (.77 0z.)

GIRLS ONLY: 1 box quart Ziploc bags
BOYS ONLY: 1 box gallon Ziploc bags

1 - St Jude zipper bag (this is included in the Home & School pre packaged supplies)
**If not purchasing pre-packaged supplies, the zipper bag can be purchased in the office for $4.00.**

Every child is to bring the following item for Orientation, Friday, August 4th:

e 1 King size cotton pillowcase (to fit over mat) all oversized, too thick, fleece, flannel covers will be
returned

We ask that each child have a change of clothes in case of an accident beginning on their first staggered
day. This should be kept in a Ziploc bag in their book bag at all times. The book bag should be large
enough to hold a legal size folder and please, NO rolling book bags. Boys should have pants/shorts,
underwear and socks. Girls should have shorts, underwear and socks. You do not have to provide a
complete uniform. A pair of navy gym shorts with the other required items is fine. In the event of an
accident, we do not want to draw any unnecessary attention to the child. Please bear this in mind as you
prepare the change of clothes for your child.

PLEASE label all sweatshirts, jackets, and any other clothing for easy identification.
The children will receive a snack each day after nap time. More information about this will be sent to you
at a later date.

Welcome to St. Jude School!

Sincerely,
Kindergarten Teachers



